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“Consider honoring your own 
journey with a reunion gift today.”

Medical school is one of the most transformative 
and meaningful experiences of our lives, from 
your first clinical experience, finding a field that 
truly fits you and connecting with people who 
have remained important parts of our lives. As a 
student here, you became part of our 170-year 
legacy and have helped define the qualities that 
will shape the next generation of physicians 
and scientists. You were and are the future of 
medicine. We celebrate your achievements as you 

move forward, and ask you to consider helping 
those who will follow in your footsteps in a 

way that’s most meaningful to you.

Say thanks for the memories. 
Scan the QR code to make your 
reunion gift today!
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